
SRI VIDHYA ACADEMY INTERNATIONAL RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 

POONAMALLEE 

Dear Parents, 
 
In connection with the TEACHER’S DAY which falls on 5th September 2020, every 
student is expected to share their valuable Messages, Quotes and Speech about 
their beloved Teachers during the assembly session. 
 

Regards, 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SRI VIDHYA ACADEMY INTERNATIONAL RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 

POONAMALLEE 

Dear Parents, 

 

As December 2nd, is National Pollution Control day. We have 

come up with a plan to conduct some awareness activities, kindly 

encourage your ward to participate. 

Topic: Pollution – Consequences and Remedial measures. 
 

Activities: 

Speech, Poster making, Sapling, Video, Quote saying, Mime, etc. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SRI VIDHYA ACADEMY INTERNATIONAL RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 

POONAMALLEE 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

“Wishing you a Merry ‘Christmas & a Happy New Year” 

“A star has come to earth: Spread the Christmas love and Cheer!” 
Christmas Celebration will be conducted virtually from 10am to 

11.30am. 

Dress code for Girls: Red 
Dress code for Boys: White 

 

Note: Christmas Holidays are from 23.12.2020 to1.1.2021 

 

Regards 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SRI VIDHYA ACADEMY INTERNATIONAL RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 

POONAMALLEE 

Dear Parents, 

“It is health that is real wealth which restores hope and harmony” 

Breathing and Meditation Techniques not only calm the mind, it 
also increase blood circulation and restores good immunity to fight any 
kind of Viruses. We have started with meditation sessions during 
morning virtual assembly as a part of preventive measure. Guide your 
Ward to practice the     same at home as well. 

 

 

Regards 

Principal 


